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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Lubec Boat Launch (new) 

1.4 acres on Main St. (Rt. 189) 

Lubec, Washington County  

 

In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board will vote on a 

proposal to allocate funds for the Town of Lubec’s fee simple purchase of 1.4+/- acres of land. The land 

is located on Main Street, identified as a portion of Lubec Tax Map 18, Lot 17, and owned by Joseph & 

Diane Wekelo of Salisbury, MA. The town of Lubec will purchase fee interest for the construction of a 

new boat launch. The Maine Bureau of Parks and Lands will hold a Project Agreement on the land to 

ensure the intended use of the property. Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF 

Board meeting January 30, 2018, at 1:00 PM at 32 Blossom Lane, Augusta, Marquardt Building, Room 

118. Written comments on the proposed acquisition will be accepted until 5:00 PM January 29, 2018.  

Submit comments to Tom Miragliuolo, LMF Program, #22 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333 or at the 

meeting. For more information, contact the above address or call 207-592-1724 or 287-3200. 

 


